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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that from Wednesday 6th September 2023, Radish will be our new 

catering provider.  We decided to go out to tender along with 7 other schools in Hertfordshire for our 

catering provision following a significant increase in price and Radish were the successful tenderer. 

The new meal price from September will be reduced from £3.30 to £2.90 per meal, payable through 

Arbor in the same way.  

 

Radish aim to encourage children to discover diverse and delicious healthy food and we hope your 

child will be excited by the new menu which is currently being finalised and will follow shortly.  

 

Children will select a meal option as they do currently and they can enjoy the following:  

 

> A choice of main meals, including a vegetarian option  

> A choice of seasonal vegetables 

> A dessert, piece of fruit or organic yoghurt 

> Freshly baked homemade bread  

> A salad bar consisting of at least 6 homemade salads changing daily 

 

Attached is a Welcome Flyer from Radish which also includes a Special Diet Referral form.  If your child 

has any special dietary requirements then please complete the form and return to the office 

admin@leverstockgreen.herts.sch.uk before Friday 14th July.  

 

We hope you will find the above and attached information useful but if you have any queries, please 

do not hesitate to contact the office.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Mrs Burgess 

Head Teacher  
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